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Alex Waner

From: McFarland - DNR, Nick <nick.mcfarland@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 2:18 PM
To: Alex Waner
Cc: Jason Eisenach; Justin Pivik
Subject: [External]:Re: McMillan #1 (API 123-10886) Plan Change

Approved.  
 
On Wed, Mar 6, 2024 at 2:13 PM Alex Waner <AWaner@verdadresources.com> wrote: 

Hey Nick – As we discussed on the phone, we are getting gas influx on the subject well. We are at 4372’ 
currently, we will pump a 82sx plug (200’ with 40% excess) here and this will be our lower hole/Niobrara 
plug. We will tag this then plug the well to plan from here. 

  

Please let us know for approval. 

  

Thanks,  

  

  

Alex Waner 

awaner@verdadresources.com 

C: 303-204-9636 

1125 17th Street. Suite 550. Denver, CO 80202 

 

  

This email message (including any attachments) is intended only for the person to whom it is addressed 
and may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, please 
immediately notify the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of this message.  

 You don't often get email from nick.mcfarland@state.co.us. Learn why this is important  
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--  
---------- 
If immediate assistance is needed please give me a call. 
 
Nick McFarland 
Area Engineer 
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